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To:      All Aquarina of Residents 

Re:      COVID-19 - Update #24 

Date:  October 26, 2020 
 

 

 
 

Dear Residents and Neighbors, 

 

The purpose of this newsletter is to inform you that there is an Aquarina resident residing in the 

community who has tested positive for COVID-19.  This resident has not traveled out of the 

surrounding area for several months and is not aware of being in contact with an active case.  

Therefore, this case is most likely to have been contracted locally, but we have no idea where.  

 

Out of concern for our community, this resident immediately began home isolation, reached out to 

recent contacts, and the COVID-19 Task Force. We appreciate this person’s concern for the greater 

Aquarina Community.  This information provides us with the opportunity to access our individual and 

group activities to help mitigate our risks. Out of an abundance of caution, we have closed the 

Aquarina gym and the Community Center for deep cleaning as these are the community spaces 

this resident used more recently. These spaces and activities will resume as soon as possible 

with safe reopening plans to be announced by next week. 

 

If you have concerns and/or symptoms, you can contact your physician and/or google “Brevard 

County COVID19 testing sites” and choose a location for having a COVID-19 test with or without a 

physician’s order. There are many testing locations in Brevard County including one of the closest 

being the CVS pharmacy drive through on Miramar and A1A in Indialantic.  

 

Everyone should be aware of their own individual risks and take the appropriate precautions.  Masks, 

social distancing, good and frequent hand washing and limiting large group activities are still 

considered the best preventive measures for limiting the spread of this disease. We wish this resident 

a quick recovery and thank them for their concern for the greater Aquarina Community.  

 

Be smart, follow the guidelines and be safe. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Aquarina Community Services Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors 

https://aquarinabeachandcountryclub.com/covid-19/ 
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